
 
 
 
1 August 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Caregiver of (childs name),        
  

This letter contains information for Choreography Leaders who 
are performing at their OWN school choir performance (Concert 
#1 to 10). 
 
(childs name) will attend and be dismissed along with the school choir and be seated in specific rows and 
positions for their choreography leading. 
 
REHEARSAL:   For both the offsite rehearsal at Magic Millions and the Concert Day rehearsal and 
performance, students will attend with their choir teacher and school choir. 
  
PERFORMANCE:   Choreography Leaders to follow the instructions as given out by the school choir teacher.   
Following the concert, collect your child from the designated meeting place for the school choir, as notified by 
your school choir teacher. 
 
At no time will a student be allowed to leave the Festival Theatre without a supervising adult.  
 
If for some reason you are not able to attend your rehearsal/performance, PLEASE let us know as soon as 
possible.  There is no opportunity for you to rehearse at a different concert rehearsal. 
 
PERFORMANCE CLOTHING:   All choreography leaders must wear their coloured Festival of Music t-shirt with 

• long black pants (not leggings or track pants) 
• black shoes (closed in toes)  
• black socks  
• hair tied back off the face. 

 
If there are any ‘on the day’ difficulties with attending either a rehearsal or performance, please ring the 
Production Manager Anne O’Dea on 0407 797 401 and advise your choir teacher. 
 
Thank you for supporting your child to participate in the Festival of Music. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Kendall Carter 
Office Administrator | Primary Schools Music Festival 
Website | Facebook | Instagram 

 
 

https://www.festivalofmusic.org.au/
https://www.facebook.com/FestivalofMusic
https://www.instagram.com/festival_of_music/

